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PC-9 RE:  Staff Data Request Nos. RS-39 and RS-54:   
 
 CenturyLink’s response to Staff Data Request No. RS-39, dated May 30, 2014, states that 

certain architecture changes were scheduled for the end of the year, which appears to 
indicate the end of 2014.  CenturyLink’s response to Staff Data Request No. RS-54 also 
refers to a modification.  Please explain what architecture changes and/or modifications 
were planned and whether these changes have been made.  Please state whether the 
threshold counter is still being used, and if so, is it still being monitored, on what interval, 
and how often has it been re-set to date?  

 
Response: Several architectural changes were implemented: 

• More actionable alarm text was created for each place in the software code 
where an alarm could be generated.  Complete (September 2014).   

• Upon an unexpected error during call setup at an ECMC, the call is sent to 
the other ECMC for processing.  Complete (November 2014).   

• A new alarm was created based upon percentage of successful calls 
processed on a given ECMC compared to total calls for that ECMC over a 
15 minute sample period.  Complete (November 2014). 

• The Media Gateway Controllers distribute roughly 50% of calls to the 
Miami ECMC and roughly 50% of calls to Englewood ECMC.  Complete 
(December 2014). 

 
 The Threshold counter is still in use and is monitored daily.  The counter was last 

reset in January 2015.  The modification to remove the threshold counter from 
service is scheduled for January 2016. 
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